Mice Class Newsletter

Friday 9 May 2025

What has happened this week?

RE—Having thought about books that are special to us we are now looking at The Bible which is a very
special book for Christians.

Physical Development ... The children are enjoying being out on the field practising running, throwing
and jumping skills.

Communication and Language/ Literacy ... We are loving exploring the well loved story of The Gruffalo
by Julia Donaldson

Mathematics... It has been great learning the left and right song this week!

Phonics—We continue to revise all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words and practised chunking longer
words

Expressive art and design — Some large scale painting projects are taking place in our outdoor area

Understanding the World—this week we marked the 80th anniversary of VE day.

Reminders & Messages

Worship this week: Courageous advocacy—being brave and standing up for what you believe in.
Work on the Wall: Alyssa for her work on part, part, whole models with numbers to 10.

Headteacher award: Holly for the respect and interest she showed during our VE day celebrations.




